
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) PROGRAM  

FFY 2021-2023 DBE GOAL 

The Detroit Transportation Corporation (DTC), hereby announces that it has established a Disadvantaged 

Business Enterprise (DBE) Program Goal for Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2021-2023, in accordance with US 

DOT regulation 49 CFR Part 26, and toward encouraging the participation of disadvantaged businesses in 

projects funded in whole or in part with Federal Transit Administration (FTA) funds.    

DTC set a DBE goal of 8%, represented as a percentage of FTA funds DTC projects it will expend in FTA-

assisted contracts, and based on the $6,500,000 DTC budgeted for major projects for FFY 2018-2020.  This 

means DTC anticipates expending $520,000 with DBE firms over the next three years:  from October 1, 

2021, to September 30, 2023.  The 8% goal also aligns with DTC’s rail technology and construction 

spending patterns. 

Information about DTC’s DBE goal setting process is available online at www.thepeoplemover.com. DTC 

accepted comments on the DBE goal through June 11, 2021. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, questions 

and/or comments were sent by email to DTC-DBE@thepeoplemover.com, or by mail to the    attention 

of:   

DBE Liaison Officer 

Detroit Transportation Corporation 

535 Griswold, Suite 400 

Detroit, MI 48226 

http://www.thepeoplemover.com/
mailto:DTC-DBE@thepeoplemover.com

